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BREAKING NEWS

RED BLACK & LOVE ANNOUNCES GIRLS
MENTORING PROGRAM

Journey to AMIRAH

g

Red Black & Love, Inc. is pleased to
announce its new mentoring program for
girls in partnership with Wilmington Early
College High School. Our newest initiative,
Journey to Amirah, is a program designed
for guiding young Black girls on their
journey to becoming successful, well-
rounded young women. Red Black & Love,
Inc. recognizes that young girls need
positive female role models who have
successfully overcome obstacles in their
own lives, and are willing to share their
experiences. The mentoring program will
officially begin in January, 2024.

GIVING TUESDAY: A DAY OF
GLOBAL PHILANTHROPY

On November 28th, Red Black & Love,
Inc. will be participating in Giving
Tuesday, and we need your help!
Encourage your friends and family to
join you in creating real impact by
sharing what our mission means to
you, and why vyou support our
organization. With your help, our goal
of $5,000 is achievable as we continue
providing financial assistance through
academic scholarships. Visit
www.redblackandlove.com to donate.
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